NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT:



	The City of Hardin, Texas, will consider adopting a proposed tax rate of .2665 per $100 of value.

	A public hearing will be held by and before the City Council of the City of Hardin, Texas, on the 14th day of September 2021, at 6:30 p.m., in the City Council Chamber of the City Hall, 142 County Road 2010, Hardin, Texas, for all persons interested in the above-mentioned tax rate.  At said time and place all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard.  Of all said matters and things, all persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, will take notice.





		

